
 
Product Change Notification  

 
 

Type of Notification EOL of LVRL Parts 
 

Issue Date Notification No. 
2013-01-28 TEPC2013-004 

 

Description of Change  
 
As part of the ongoing efforts to rationalize product offering, TE/CPD is going to end of 
life (EOL) for LVRL products listed below. Customers currently using the following 
circuit protection products are encouraged to use the recommended replacement 
products or contact your local Tyco Electronics sales person. 
 

 
 

Product Affected  
Part to EOL Replacement Part 

LVRL075S LVR075S-240 

LVRL100S LVR100S-240 

LVRL125S LVR125S-240 

LVRL135S LVR125S-240 

LVRL135S-1  

LVRL200S LVR200S-240 

LVRL200S-1    
 

Additional Information  
 

1) Customer should acknowledge the receipt of PCN within 30 days of the PCN 
delivery. Feedback to the PCN should be prior to February 28, 2013. 

2) Last orders for EOL products shall be placed prior to July 31, 2013. 
3) Please contact your local TE/CPD sales person with any questions and requests. 
 

 

Issue by: Jasmine Hu Date: 01/28/2013 

Title: Product Manager for leaded device 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


